Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

August 10, 2018

MEMORANDUM FOR JEFFREY D. FEIT
OFFICE OF QUALITY ASSURANCE

OFFICE OF NUCLEAR SAFETY
FROM: DAVID J. WEITZMAN — “r 0 1 4 ot
ACTING DIRECTOR Davd ¢ ‘

OFFICE OF WORKER SAFETY AND HEALTH POLICY
OFFICE OF HEALTH AND SAFETY

SUBJECT: Proposed Cancellation to the Department of Energy Handbook
1108-2002, Radiological Safety Training for Accelerator
Facilities

The Office of Worker Safety and Health Policy (AU-11) proposes to cancel Department of
Energy (DOE) Handbook (HDBK) 1108-2002, Radiological Safety Training for Accelerator
Facilities, in accordance with Technical Standards Program (TSP) procedures. AU-11 staff
learned that this handbook is not directly used as a training guide. Any Office that still needs the
document should be willing to assume the Preparing Activity responsibility for future document
maintenance. I request the normal 60-day comment period.

The AU-11 point of contact for this document is John Blaikie. Mr. Blaikie can be reached at
(301) 903-8470 or via e-mail at john.blaikie@hq.doe.gov.

cc: John Blaikie



